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 Mark Ramsden OBJ2014/2811/P 10/05/2014  18:13:06 I object to the proposal for three reasons. First, it's too high and would be taller than other properties on 

the street. Second, the basement excavations would threaten nearby trees, drainage systems and 

properties. Third, the design is a poor pastiche and not in keeping with a conservation area or a nearby 

listed building.
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